


 

 

the AER issuing Maximum Energy Retail’s electricity retailer authorisation under s. 96 of the 
Retail Law.  

The AER will publish a notice about Maximum Energy Retail’s retailer authorisation on its 
website,4 and its details will also appear on the AER’s public register of authorised retailers 
(on the AER’s website).5  

As an authorised retailer, under section 43(2) of the Retail Law, a retailer must, within three 
months of being granted a retailer authorisation, develop a customer hardship policy and 
submit it to the AER for approval. Therefore Maximum Energy Retail’s hardship policy must 
be submitted to the AER no later than 12 November 2021.  

If you have any further queries, or would like to discuss this further, please contact Marie 
Dalins on 03 9290 1893. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Libby Darwin 
General Manager (A/g) 
Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                 
4 Retail Law, s.96(2)(b), 

5 Retail Law, s.119. 




